
 
	

	

	

	
	

	
It’s Graduation Time!  
 
Congratulations!  It’s time to celebrate the success of your musical journey.  
You’ve practised for weeks, months, even years.  You’ve persevered through 
difficult parts, learned challenging new pieces, and performed countless 
repetitions!  You have made it to the end - and a new beginning! 
 
Here are some tips for having a graduation that celebrates your success. 
 

• Dress for success.   This is a special occasion:  Plan your formal outfit and 
don’t forget the footwear! 

 
• Arrive early.  Allow time for finding the building, paying for parking, finding 

the recital hall, locating the restrooms and lastly, give a moment to mental 
preparation. 

 
• Invite your family and friends.  Share your special day with those closest to 

you! 
 
• Be respectful and patient during the performances.  Each student will 

perform three pieces that demonstrate some of the skills that he/she has 
learned in that volume.  You will likely hear some pieces more than once as 
many are graduation requirements at ESPS.  Appreciate the hard work of all 
the graduating students. 

 
• Stay until the end of the graduation for presentations and photographs.  
 

Where:  Muttart Hall, inside MacEwan College’s Alberta College campus in the 
heart of downtown, overlooking the river valley.  The address is 10050 MacDonald 
Drive, which is west of the Telus Tower and east of McDougall United Church.   
 
Access:  Drive south on 100 St., then west on MacDonald Drive, which is a one-way 
street going west.  Access to the parking lot is on the west side of Alberta College.  
There is a charge for parking.  Alternatively, free street parking may be available 
near 102 Street or 103 Street. 
 

 


